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ABC Master Agreement Negotiations - Bulletin #10

Due to the increasing number of COVID cases nationwide, the next round of NABET-CWA/ABC
Master Agreement negotiations scheduled for January 2022 will have a change of venue. The
Company's campus in Southern California is closed to guests, and not currently available for this
type of meeting. Round #3 of these negotiations, scheduled from January 10" through January 21%
in Southern California has been relocated to New York City. A number of participants will join the
sessions by Zoom, but the parties plan to continue bargaining as scheduled.

The Union’s Negotiating Committee will continue working diligently during this time to attain the
best possible improvements in all areas of our Master Agreement, and our ABC-NABET Sports
Event Agreement.

Please continue to monitor Sector and Local Union websites and check email notices for updates
relating to negotiations and mobilization activities.

In Solidarity,
The ABC NABET-CWA Network Negotiating Committee



